
Study Abroad Students 
March 19, 2019 

 
Dear Dr. Scroggins: 
 
My name is Maya Alvarez-Galvan, and I am a professor in the Eng. Dept. at Mt. SAC.  I am also 
one of the two Mt. SAC teachers who is teaching in the study abroad program this semester in 
Seville, Spain.  I wanted to share this picture of the students from Mt. SAC.  We were on a 
walking tour of Triana, a local neighborhood, and one of the students saw this boat and wanted 
a picture of all of us together with it.  As you can see, Mt. SAC is never far from their 
thoughts.  The kids are really enjoying themselves and taking advantage of all of the 
opportunities Spain has to offer them.  We have had problems with a few students, but none 
from Mt. SAC.  They are really representing the college well.  I will send you more pictures soon. 
 
Thank you for supporting this valuable program. 
 
Maya Alvarez-Galván 
Mt. San Antonio College 
Professor of English 
(909) 274-4524  
malvarezgalvan@mtsac.edu  
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